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MASSES ON WEEKDAY MASSES LITURGY OF THE CONFESSIONS PERPETUAL HELP
THE LORD’S DAY . HOURS DEVOTIONS
7:00 am (Mon-Fri) . 7:30-8:00 am Following 8:00 am &
5:00 pm Sat (vigil) 8:00 am (Mon-Sat) Evening Prayer (Monday through Friday) 12:05 pm Méss (Tues)
8:00 am, 10:00 am, 12:05 pm (Mon-Fri) 4:30 pm (Sat) '
. . 3:30-4:50 pm (Sat) EUCHARISTIC
L, DT OPEN WEEKDAYS OPEN SATURDAY/ 9:00-9:50 am (Sun) AADIELAIUIER
LiveStreaming of. SUNDAY 11:00-11:50 am (Sun) 3:30 pm—4:30 pm (Sat)
Sunday Mass and daily 6:30 am — 5:00 pm 8:30 am—11:45 am
7:00 am — 6:30 pm (Every First Friday)

Mass offered at 8:00 am
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Mary: Handmaid of the Lord by
St. Teresa of Kolkata

St. Teresa of Kolkata is known throughout the world as a woman who
was totally committed to the Gospel. In this inspiring talk, she shares
her insights on the Blessed Virgin Mary as a model of womanhood and
perfect discipleship. She shows us that we, too, can do the will of God
by saying "yes" to the Lord in the big and little things in our lives;
nothing is too insignificant.

SIGN UP FREE AT FORMED.ORG/SIGNUP

POWERED BY AUGUSTINE INSTITUTE

Mass Intentions

Specific Mass intentions for each scheduled Mass
listed regularly in this bulletin are made by individual
request. Every effort is made to accommodate times
or dates as requested but when not possible, the inten-
tion will be kept as soon as there is an available op-
portunity. Requests for Mass intentions should be di-
rected to the rectory by calling 314-373-8202.

Cathedral Basilica of Saint Louis

4431 Lindell Blvd, St. Louis, MO, 63108
314-373-8200 « fax 314-373-8290
Website: www.cathedralstl.org
Email: parish@cathedralstl.org
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FroMm OUR RECTOR PASTORAL STAFF

Dear Parishioners,

This weekend, the Cathedral Basilica of St. Louis
has the great honor of hosting the Memorial
Service for Officer Tamarris Bohannon, who was
killed in the line of duty last Saturday. I had the
opportunity to meet with the family to plan some
of the details for the service, and his father shared

with me a bit of his son’s life and what a special
young man Tamarris was to them. Each time
before leaving home to begin his shift, he and his
wife would pray together. Ikindly ask you to
keep Tamarris and his family in your prayers as
they endure this great loss.

Please mark your calendars for next Sunday for our Annual Blue Mass
that will be celebrated at the 10:00 am Mass. During this Mass, we will
honor those employed in the field of public safety, which includes police
officers, firefighter, paramedics, and corrections officers. Archbishop
Rozanski will be the main celebrant for this Mass, and if you are unable
to make it to the Cathedral, you will be able to join us for the livestream
of the Mass at www.cathedralstl.org/live.

As we continue to move forward in this time of the pandemic, I wanted to
share with you that [ have made a temporary adjustment to our staffing.
For the next few months, Sister Pat, who has been heading our gift shop,
will be on a furlough. At present, we are unable to host large tour groups,
and it is quite challenging to operate the gift shop with social distancing.
Please know this decision was not made hastily, and that I have a
tremendous amount of admiration for Sister Pat. She is strongly
supportive and devoted to the mission of the Cathedral. In this time of
furlough, Susie Irons will be handling any inquiries for tours that may
come in.

~ Deacon Eddie Godefroid has made his way back to

"~ Rome to continue his studies, and we will have to wait
till Christmas to see him again. With his departure,
the Archdiocese has appointed Deacon Christopher
Rumback of the Diocese of Wichita to be our new
transitional deacon in service to the Cathedral. Chris
will begin his time with us on the weekend of
September 12-13. Please join me in extending to Chris
a heartfelt Cathedral Parish welcome.

Monsignor Henry Breier
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The Most Reverend
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314.373.8206
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314.373.8231

OFFICE MANAGER
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Alert for National Holiday

Monday, September 7, is Labor Day, a day on
which our nation honors working people. It also typi-
cally marks the end of the summer vacation season.
Though the church will be open from 7:00 a.m. until
5:00 p.m., the Cathedral Basilica, in accordance with
our usual holiday schedule, will offer one Mass on
Labor Day at 9:00 a.m.

Please note the rectory office will be closed on
Monday in observance of the holiday, and will re-
open on Tuesday, September 8, at 8:30 a.m..

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults
(RCIA)

Have you ever thought about becoming a Catholic?
Do you know someone who might be interested in
becoming Catholic? Are you interested in finding out
more about the Catholic Church? Is your spouse, fi-
ancé, neighbor, or friend interested?

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (or RCIA)
enables those who are interested in the Catholic faith
to “find out what it is all about”. Most often, people
come because they are invited. Be the voice of Christ
and offer the first invitation to someone you know
who might be interested in the Catholic faith! RCIA
is for persons who have never been baptized, were
baptized in another Christian tradition, or were bap-
tized Catholic but have never celebrated Confirma-
tion or received First Communion.

The 2020-21 RCIA session will begin on Sunday,
September 13, 2020 at 1:00 pm. For more info or
to register, contact Msgr. Breier at 314-373-8206.

The Blue Mass

On September 29, 1934, a tradition of showing
gratitude to emergency responders began when a
Catholic priest from the Archdiocese of Baltimore
organized the Catholic Police and Firemen’s Society
while stationed at St. Patrick Church in Washington,
D.C. On that September day, over 1,000 police and
firemen, dressed in their blue uniforms, attended a
Mass that has since come to be known in churches
across the country as the “Blue Mass”.

The Archdiocese of St. Louis continues that tradi-
tion of gratitude as we celebrate the Annual Blue
Mass next Sunday, September 13, at 10:00 a.m.
Archbishop Mitchell Rozanski and the pastoral staff
of the Cathedral Basilica invite all to join us in pray-
er, seeking God’s blessing upon those who serve and
protect.

Genuine Love

When was the last time you corrected another per-
son in charity? Did you recently pass up an oppor-
tunity to teach the truth to someone who was in error?
Today, Ezekiel, St. Paul, and Jesus all remind us how
important it is to be a witness to Christ and to love
each and every person whom we encounter. We are
called to be missionary disciples; we have a duty and
responsibility to share our faith with others and to
lead people from their sins back to God (cf. Ezekiel
33:8). Of course we are not perfect ourselves, but that
does not mean that we should let our friends and ene-
mies wallow in their sins. Let us bring others back
into the light of Christ and allow others to lead us
back to this light when we stray .

For more, visit archstl.org/live-the-faith.

Are you Part of the Flock?

Are you getting all of the
If not, join the “flock™!

latest parish news?

Flocknotes is the email distribution platform utilized by

TEXT

P

TO 84576

the Cathedral Basilica to keep in touch with our parishion-
ers. It’s faster and much more economical than a regular
mailing. If you are not currently receiving weekly
updates and advance notices for events, then you need to
get signed up for Flocknotes! Text, logon, or simply call
the parish office at 314-373-8202.

OR CONNECT WITH US ONLINE AT

cathedralstl.flocknote.com
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PRAY FOR THE SICK

It is our responsibility in the Lord to remember the
sick, who are especially close to the Redeemer in
their suffering.

William H. Bachmann Teresita Sanchez
Sandy Dubuque Sr. Patricia Sevik
Sidney Edwards-Cole Rita Sheftall
Alvin Griffin Rose Teran

Paula Littleton Darlene Throop
John Mangogna, CM Willa Washington
Lenore Molloy Richelle Weisbrod
Janice Noack Mary Anne Work
Dorothy Quinn Betty Ytzaina

A Thought on The Sanctity Of Life

“The Church has consistently taught that every hu-
man life is precious and worthy of protection.”
USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities
“Another Look at Abortion”

A New Face Around The Cathedral

Deacon Christopher Rumback of the Diocese of Wichita and son of Bill and Ana
Rumback of Hutchinson, said it is surreal to him that his ordination is just around the
corner.

“This year Jesus has continued opening up my heart, preparing me to receive this
awesome gift,” he said. “While I’'m not perfect, I’'m confident that he’s going to work
through me, making up for where I lack. That brings me and my brother seminarians so |
much peace, knowing that it’s all about him, not us.”

Rumback, who is studying at Kenrick-Glennon Seminary, said most of his pre-
ordination preparation was complete before the pandemic began to affect his seminary
community.

“My biggest realization so far has been that in times of crisis, our priorities remain the same: my openness
to God’s will and readiness to serve others should still be what guides me, no matter what,” he said. “It’s eas-
ier to see the true heroism of priestly ministry in times of crisis. If anything, the current situation attracts me
to the priesthood even more.”

He said any young man considering the priesthood should pray with these three questions in mind: What
brings me joy, more than anything else? Am I willing to embrace the hardships of my vocation, like Jesus
embraced the Cross? Jesus, how are you calling me to fatherhood?

The Archdiocese has assigned Chris as our new transitional deacon in service to the Cathedral, and he will
begin his time with us next weekend, September 12-13. Please join us in extending to Chris a heartfelt Cathe-

dral Parish welcome!
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Anima Christi Young Adults

All young adults interested in growing the fellow-
ship of our young adult community are invited to the
next young adult gathering scheduled for Thursday,
September 10. Our revised summer schedule be-
gins with Adoration and confessions in the church
6:30 pm (enter through the west door by the play-
ground), followed by an outdoor dinner at 7:30 pm.
Please join us, in full or in part, to deepen your rela-
tionship with Christ and with one another.

For additional information, please e-mail the group
at AnimaChristiStL@gmail.com.

Weekly Thoughts on Giving
“You, son of man, I have appointed watchman for
the house of Israel...” (Ez 33:7)

Many of us are generous with our gifts. However,
many of us are not generous in proportion to the gifts

we have been given. How often do we give at the
minimum level required? Remember, the Lord calls
us to nurture and develop our gifts. He calls us to be
generous with all the gifts He has given us, especially
the one that means the most to us.

You Can Help Carry the Burden

Our Parish is blessed with significant demographic
diversity. While many of us live comfortably, a sig-
nificant number within our Parish boundaries are not
nearly so fortunate. The Poor Box, located near the
main aisle in the rear of the church, is the primary
source of funding for the assistance provided by the
Cathedral Chapter of the Society of St. Vincent de
Paul. Any help you can give is greatly appreciated.

St. Vincent de Paul Membership

Members of the Cathedral St. Vincent de Paul Soci-
ety meet weekly. Members are committed to aiding
fellow parishioners and neighbors with necessities
such as food, clothing, utilities, and rent—all in the
context of the Christian imperative. If interested in
becoming a member or in learning more about the

Society and our Conference, please leave a message
on the SVDP HotLine at 314-373-8288.
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St. Patrick Casserole Program

Casseroles and other offerings collected by volun-
teers of the St. Patrick Casserole Program provides
one week of dinners for the Women’s Shelter, and
one night of dinners for the Men’s Alumni Club.

To promote social distancing and limit time away
from home, Cathedral casserole organizers are host-
ing "touchless'" drop-offs in the parish parking
lot. Our next drop off will be on Thursday, Sep-
tember 10, from noon until 1:00 p.m. Ifyou are
unable to make this new time, please call Skip or
Nicki Batchelor at 916-834-4843 to make other ar-
rangements.

Thank you for your continued support of this most
worthy program!

OFFERTORY COLLECTION FOR
THE WEEKEND OF 08/30/2020

Offertory $11,236.00
Loose 1,708.00
Landscaping, Maintenance, Education 80.00
Latin American Apostolate Appeal 25.00
Catholic University of America 253.00
OnLine Giving 4,858.00

For the Poor

Today, and on the first Sunday of every month,
the Cathedral Parish collects foodstuffs and canned
goods for delivery to local food pantries. Please place
donations in the baskets near the sanctuary at the side
aisles. Thank you for your generosity!

Eyeglass Drive

Today, and on the first Sunday of every month,
"The Respectacle Project”, an eyeglass recycling pro-
gram, is accepting donations of quality used eyeglass-
es. Please place donations in the baskets near the
sanctuary at the side aisles. Thank you!
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Why A Registered Parishioner

Due to the number of requests for baptisms and
weddings, the Cathedral Parish adopted a policy years
ago that generally requires parents to be registered
parishioners of the parish before their infant may be
baptized here, or for an engaged person to be a regis-
tered parishioner and practicing Catholic for a mini-
mum of one year for preferred dates and for a more
modest stipend. Non-parishioners must be registered
in a Catholic parish somewhere and will need to se-
cure their pastor's permission to be baptized or mar-
ried outside of their proper parish before we can
schedule any ceremony. If you attend Mass at the
Cathedral regularly, call the parish office for more
information on how to get registered today!

Pro-Life Mass

Remember to join us at the Cathedral Basilica on
the third Saturday of each month for a pro-life Mass
at 8:00 a.m., followed with a rosary procession to
Planned Parenthood at Boyle and Forest Park. The
next Mass is scheduled for Saturday, September 19.

Have You Considered Online Giving

On Line Giving is a secure and convenient web-
based service to make your weekly or monthly contri-
butions to Cathedral Parish from your computer, or
lap top, or tablet. Simply access the Cathedral web
site (www.cathedralstl.org) and click on the bright red
DONATE button on the home page. Watch the 5 mi-
nute “Watch Help Video” and follow the easy instruc-
tions to set up your secure account and authorize your
contributions to be automatically withdrawn from
your bank account on the date you specify. All of in-
formation is encrypted and stored securely.

Infant Baptism

According to the mind of the Church, parents are
obliged to see that infants are baptized within the first
weeks after birth. As soon as possible after the birth,
or even before it, parents should request the sacra-
ment for their child and arrange to be properly in-
structed in preparation for it. If you are a registered
parishioner who is or is about to become a parent
or godparent, please contact the rectory at 314-373-
8202 to schedule a baptism.

Catholic Radio

Need help staying on the right path in an everchanging world? Listening to Catholic programming on
Covenant Network will help keep you focused on faith in your life. Our daily schedule includes the Mass,
the Rosary, the Angelus at noon, and the Divine Mercy Chaplet. Call-in shows that answer questions about
Church history, Scripture, and current events will keep you grounded in the Faith. Tune in to AM 1460 or
listen on our free Covenant Network app on your mobile device or on our website: ourcatholicradio.org.

The Knights and Ladies Auxiliary of Peter Claver - Central Committee

presents

Sock Angels

A campaignh to provide new socks to the needy in our area.

Be an Angel and drop off new socks now through September 7
in the boxes located in the main vestibule of the church
Thank you for your generosity!
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INSPIRATION FOR CATHOLIC CREATIVITY & INNOVATION
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Discover the best Catholic content all in one place. Entertaining movies,
programs, talks, audio dramas, and e-books — just a click away!

Sign up for free at formed.org/signup
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September 2020 Liturgical Calendar

Saint Teresa of Calcutta
 Mother Teresa

Nat|V|ty of the Blessed Virgin Mary

- Mary of Nazareth
>: Mary: Handmaid of the Lord

Our Lady of Sorrows

- Sorrowful Mysteries
Drawmg Strength from Our Lady of Sorrows

Salnt Hildegard of Bingen
: Hildegard’s Gift
The Young People’s Book of Saints

Saint John Henry Newman
Study: Lead Kindly Light
ie: One Step Is Enough
Audio: The Logic of Being Catholic
Saint Padre Pio
Vlovie: Padre Pio: Miracle Man
ie: Padre Pio: Between Heaven and Earth
- Holiness Is Always in Season
Salnts Michael, Gabriel, and Raphael — Archangels
Aovie Defeatlng the Devil
vie: Power and Dominions
- YDisciple: Hot Topics, Session 5: This Present Darkness
vie: FORMED Now! Discernment of Spirits



CATHEDRAL BASILICA

OF SAINT Louis

PER JESUM CHRISTUM

LITURGICAL MINISTERS SEPTEMBER 12-13, 2020

Extraordinary Ministers Lectors Ministers of Care Servers Ushers

Sandy Doyle Doug Weber Dave Meyer
Mitch Smith Kevin Mattingly Tom Doyle
Frank Snyder

12 Noon Sal Alatorre Simon Blanner Kenneth Brandl
Jessica Lobo John-Paul Blanner Rebecca Brandl
LaWanda Reason
Jerry Danekas

Parish Information

Registration in Parish
To join our parish, please fill out a registration card (found at entrances to church) or contact the parish rectory at 314-373-8202.

ON LINE GIVING is a secure and convenient web-based service to make your weekly or monthly contributions to Cathedral Parish
from your computer, or lap top, or tablet. Simply access the Cathedral web site (www.cathedralstl.org), click on the bright red
DONATE button, and follow the easy instructions to set up your secure account and authorize your contributions to be automatically
withdrawn from your bank account on the date you specify.

Baptism of Infants
Parents requesting Baptism should be registered members of the parish. To schedule baptisms or register for baptismal preparation
classes for parents or godparents, contact Laura Voegelie at 314-373-8202.

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults
For persons interested in becoming Catholic, contact the parish rectory at 314-373-8202.

Anointing of the Sick
Parishioners facing surgery or struggling with serious illness may request this sacrament by calling the rectory at 314-373-8202.

Vocations to Christian Marriage
Couples planning to marry at the Cathedral Basilica may contact Mary Ann Fox at 314-373-8208.

Vocations to Holy Orders and Consecrated L ife
Those who feel called to this life are invited to call the Archdiocesan Office of Vocations
at 314 -792-6460.

CATHEDRAL BASILICA RECTORY

4431 Lindell Boulevard, St. Louis, MO 63108
314-373-8200 « fax 314-373-8290
www.cathedralstl.org — Email: parish@cathedralstl.org
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